

Leading the movement to create a bicycle-friendly America for everyone 1612 K STREET NW, SUITE 1102, WASHINGTON, DC 20006 | phone 202-822-1333 | fax 202-822-1333 | www.bikeleague.org

November 14, 2018

Ron Steedly Texas A&M University 958 Agronomy Rd. College Station, TX 77843

Dear Ron,

Congratulations to Texas A&M University on receiving the Bicycle Friendly University designation at the Silver level! This award is presented only to campuses with remarkable commitments to bicycling.

Enclosed you will find your 2018 Bicycle Friendly University Award Certificate, which we hope will be proudly displayed to celebrate your institution's commitment to being an active, healthy, and environmentally responsible campus through its support of bicycling. If you would like to order additional materials such as Bicycle Friendly University road signs, duplicate certificates, or Smart Cycling educational materials, please visit www.bikeleague.org/bfustore.

Your 2018 Silver BFU award status will be promoted by the League for four years, after which time your designation must be renewed. You will be reminded via email prior to the 2022 application deadline. If, however, you make significant improvements within the four-year period and would like to apply for a higher designation sooner, we welcome your renewal application at any time.

Once again, congratulations on your efforts to create a great Bicycle Friendly University.

Sincerely,

Amelia Neptune

Director, Bicycle Friendly America Program

League of American Bicyclists

P: 202-621-5457

amelia@bikeleague.org

Enclosures:

2018 BFU Award Certificate

Campus Bike & Board Parking Guide from BFU program partner Ground Control